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Weekly News –9th Februrary 2018  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We have enjoyed a very busy half term in year 6 filled with some 
great trips.  
 
A reminder that our Houses of Parliament trips will be taking place the 
first week back. Please see the date reminders for your class’ date. 
 
Parent consultations will take place on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 
22nd March.  Appointment times have been sent home with your 
child, please check their bags. 
 
Please can we ask that children do not bring putty or slime into 
school.  
 
We hope you have a restful half-term break. 
 
 
Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.   

Homework:  
 
Spellings- words ending ent/ence/ency 
agency, audience, intelligent, incidence, interference, confidence 
 
Science 
We would like you to create an informative and detailed diagram or 
description of the heart and all its functions for display. We would like 
this produced in poster style on A3/4 paper. 
 
Maths 
Please complete the 10 minute test. 
 
English 
Please complete both ten minute tests- one grammar, one reading 
comprehension. 
 
All homework due in Tuesday 20th February. 
 
 

 

Date Reminder 

Friday 9th February 

Last day of half term  
PSA KS2 Cinema Night 

Monday 19th February  

Children back to school 
Willow class visit the House 
of Parliament 

Wednesday 21st February 

Oak class visit House of 
Parliament 

Thursday 22nd February 

Elder class visit Houses of 
Parliament 

Recommended 
Reads 

Wonder by RJ Palacio 

Auggie and Me by RJ Palacio 

The Alex Rider Series by 
Anthony Horowitz 

Groosham Grange by 
Anthony Horowitz 
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